
On Sept 6th, we had our first in-person 
Sunday AM service in 25 weeks! I only had chairs 
set up for about 25, but believers kept coming until 
there were over 60. We had quite the challenge to 
keep everything within COVID19 regulations. The 
building work is still not finished, so we will wait on 
continuing in-person meetings for a few more 
weeks. However, the Sunday morning service was 
wonderful and beautiful confirmation that God has 
continued to work in His congregation during the 
pandemic.
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Here are some minis try 
pictures f rom recent months 
— however, i t  i s  much 
eas ier  to fo l low our minis try 
through the webs i te  or soc ial  
media. Thank you for 
praying and fo l lowing what 
God is  doing in the Basque 
region of  Spain!

ANDY & MIMI SEPTEMBER, 2020

BAPTIST CHURCH PLANTING MISSIONARIES IN THE BASQUE REGION OF NORTHERN SPAIN

 On August 24th, 
Mom Allen went to be 
with the Lord after a 
long period of physical 
and mental decline. But 
in it all, God was very 
kind to the family and 
allowed Mimi and her 
two sisters to be with 
Dad when she passed 
on. On the right, a 
picture of the five from a 
few years ago.
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